
 

DIRECTOR’S MONTHLY REPORT 

DECEMBER 14, 2015 to January 22, 2016 

 

Following are highlights for the period of December 14, 2015 to January 22, 2016 

 

 Attended the Safe Schools “Stop the Stigma” event held at Don Bosco 

Secondary School 

 Participated in a retirement celebration for Michael Cornacchia, Head 

Caretaker of the CEC 

 Attended a wonderful Christmas celebration with the Filipino community at 

a “Newcomer” event held at St. Robert Catholic Elementary School 

 Celebrated along with the CEC community in the C.E.C. Advent Christmas 

Mass 

 Held several teleconferences with Ministry staff regarding Syrian 

Newcomers as well as participating in a provincial working committee with 

the Ministry and other school boards 

 Was an active participant in the Epiphany Liturgy of the Word at the CEC 

 Attended, along with the Chair of the Board, the annual Cardinal’s Meeting 

with Chairs and Directors of Education held at the Archdiocese of Toronto 

 Had several conversations with the Director of the TDSB regarding the 

2016-17 School Year Calendar  and shared planning issues 

 Attended, along with the Chair and several Trustees, the OCSTA Catholic 

Trustees Professional Development Seminar at the Hilton Mississauga 

Meadowvale Hotel 

 Attended the CODE Conference with Directors of Education from across the 

Province where the issue of the new Health and Phys Ed Curriculum was 

discussed 

 Conferenced and met with Facilitator Hugh MacPhie regarding the 

upcoming Strategic Planning Retreat with Trustees on Saturday, January 30
th
 

 


